
 

You have received this email as you opted to be included in our mail listings, when you hired a costume from us. If you don't wish to receive our 
newsletters email us at info@petticoatlane.co.nz and ask to be removed from our list. 

 

    

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Customer,                                                                                                          April 2022                                                 
Small parties are the go at the minute and many inventive customers are hosting intimate themed dinner parties or 
soirees in their own homes this autumn.                                                Gabrielle and the team @ Petticoat Lane 
 

 

   Tough Love Legends 
 Tattoo arm sleeves are a great costume 
accessory to add a touch of tough to your look. 
Or create an inked effect with some transfers. 

    
 

 

 

     

A huge thank you to all the fabulous customers who are continuing to ‘shop local’ and 
keep hiring and purchasing costumes and accessories from our store. 
Other things that help us during these challenging times- 

1. Write a review about what you liked about Petticoat Lane Costume Hire. 
2. Like and share our posts on Facebook and Instagram - tell your friends about us. 

3. Use our dry cleaning agency service. 

 

  

Eye Spy with my little eye … let 
our team know your favourite 

style lenses so we can make sure 
they are here in the next order. 
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